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DAVID L. WRIGHT, P.E.
Chief, Operations
USACE-Detroit

NOTICE TO NAVIGATION INTERESTS

DETROIT DISTRICT DATE: 12/14/2016 NOTICE NUMBER: 7255

ATTN: CELRE-DE
477 MICHIGAN AVENUE
DETROIT MI 48226-2575
HTTP://WWW.LRE.USACE.ARMY.MIL/

POC:
Technical Services
Branch
313-226-4549

LOCAL NUMBER: L16-19
WATERWAY: ST. MARYS RIVER

EFFECTIVE: 12/14/2016 13:24 thru
12/15/2016 14:00 EDT

________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________

MACARTHUR LOCK CLOSURE
ST. MARYS FALLS CANAL

1.  The MacArthur lock is currently closed due to an electrical issue. It is anticipated that the problem will be resolved in the next 24 hours and lock
operations will resume.

2. The MacArthur lock will be shut down for the season at 07:00 AM on 19 December 2016.

3.  Questions regarding this notice may directed to the Soo Area Engineer, Mr. Kevin Sprague at 906-635-3464. Our internet address is:
http://www.lre.usace.army.mil.Missions/Operations.aspx


